
Let us be the RECORD KEEPER:

In Texas, private schools are not required to submit report cards, 
transcripts, standardized test scores, or other academic records 
to the state. Homeschools are considered private schools in 
Texas.  Maintaining records can be tedious and may seem 
unnecessary.  However, we highly recommend them.

The records to maintain will depend on the need. Some needs 
may include planning to:

• enter or re-enter a public school
• apply to a private school
• take dual-credit courses at a community college
• apply to college/university
• enlist in the military
• apply to a trade school or other training program

Let us keep the records of your child’s success so that you can be 
assured he/she will be able to continue his/her education 
after homeschooling.

We will do the footwork to find out the requirements, if any, for any 
option your student is interested in, and prepare for all that your 
student may potentially do next. Most places will expect a simple 
transcript, perhaps with a brief description of each class; rarely 
will anyone ask to see report cards, tests, or completed 
worksheets, however we will have those in the event they are 
required.


